Unit 40 Education Foundation Scholarships

Memorials

Thank you for considering a scholarship with the Unit 40 Education Foundation. The Foundation is honored to create a lasting memory of your loved one with the gift of funding a scholarship for years to come. We will be inviting you to join us in the presentation of the scholarship at a banquet typically in May at Effingham High School. We hope you will enjoy meeting the winner of your generous gift. Here are some ideas to consider when creating your scholarship:

- Is there a particular person you would like to honor with this scholarship?
- What would you like to name the scholarship?
- Is there a specific field of study or trade that you would like the scholarship applicant to pursue?
- Are there particular characteristics you would like the scholarship applicant to have?
- Are there extracurricular activities, organizations or groups that you would like your ideal candidate to have affiliation or experience with?
- Are there volunteer experiences or positions that you would hope your ideal candidate would have?
- Is there a particular grade point range you prefer your ideal candidate to have?
- Please supply any information you would like share about your honoree. This information is written up as part of the scholarship description.
- Who will be the contact person for the scholarship. Please provide us with name, address & telephone info. We typically send an invoice for the scholarship in the fall. Please email us at **U40educationfoundation@gmail.com**
- You can find all the ongoing scholarships on our website: https://effinghameducationfoundation.com/

